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October 25, 1978

1978-13

TO: All Licensed Insurance Companies Qualified to
Write Industrial Life Insurance in Virginia

RE: Street Address of Branch Offices

Gentlemen:

On December 1, 1976 this Bureau sent to all
companies licensed to write and service industrial life
insurance Memo 76-3. This Memo directed itself primarily to
"Blinds", "Chokes", "Blind AD's" and "Silent Advances."

Our investigative staff has been and will continue
to spot-check the various companies to assure compliance
with this Memo and the Virginia Insurance Laws. ToO assist
us in these ongoing investigations, this Bureau requests
that you furnish to us the current address ("Street Address",
not Post Office Box) of all offices servicing debits in this
state. We also request that you advise us of any changes of
address and the opening or closing of any offices that may
occur in the future.

Your cooperation will be appreciated.

Yours truly,

R. L. Burroughs fﬁ

Investigator
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If this experience does not agree with the Calendar Year
figures submitted to the Virginia Compensation Rating Bureau (or to
the National Council on Compensation Insurance), please explain the
differences and provide a reconcilation.

If your company is a member of a group of insurers under
common ownership, control or management, please supply the informa-
tion above separately for each carrier in that group that writes
Workmen's Compensation Insurance in Virginia.

If any guestions arise, please contact John M. Matzner,
(804) 786-3665 immediately. This data should be submitted no later
than November 24, 1978. Your prompt cooperation in this matter is

greatly appreciated.
Ve truly yours,
2 W niw e

J s W. Newman
JWN:mra ing Commissioner

Enclosure



